
 
A question has arisen about whether the Child Care Division will accept online 
First Aid/CPR training.  The answer is that the Child Care Division does not 
accept First Aid/CPR training offered online unless it is part of a blended learning 
model that includes a classroom skills session and assessment with a certified 
instructor. This is based on OSHA guidelines that require the training to include 
hands on classroom practicum.  Please contact your licensing specialist or the 
Division’s central office (1-800-556-6616) if you have any questions.  
 


